

Barry Roubaix 2020 / COVID-19 Action Plan Update 3/13/20

Dear Barry Roubaix Participants and Partners,

We want to keep everyone up to date on our ongoing evaluation of the event, currently scheduled for April 18, 2020. A lot has transpired around the country in the last 48 hours and we continue consulting with local and state officials regarding the COVID-19 situation.

We are currently not officially postponing the race scheduled for April 18, but as the likelihood continues to grow, we are working through phase two of our communicated action plan, which includes exploring options for rescheduling the race to another date in 2020.

With that said, we are reserving **Saturday, October 3, 2020**, as a backup date, which is currently scheduled for our Fall Fondo benefit ride in Hastings. THIS DATE IS PENDING and is just being announced to publicly reserve the date should we proceed with postponing the original race date.

Additionally, should we postpone the scheduled date, we realize a back up date may not work for everyone's schedule. We are working through scenarios that would include keeping your registrations as well as options for transfers/refunds/credits that will be fair and equitable for everyone.

Once again, we thank you for all of your support of the Barry Roubaix and our tough decisions. We will be following up with more information soon.

Wishing you all good health and great rides,

The Pavement Ends Inc. team

Rick & Cathy Plite, Scott & Marnie TenCate, Matt & Jenny Acker